

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

19 January 2018

Dear Parents

Face Painting for Year 4 Assembly Monday 5 February 2018 – 9.05am

We are looking forward to welcoming you to our Year 4 assembly on the above date and seek your permission to use face paints to enhance our performance and mimic Mhendi Henna designs. These patterns will be removed on the same day after the performance with soap and water from the facilities in the restroom areas of the school.

Do let us know if you would like your child to be excluded from using face paints on this occasion due to allergies or other sensitivities, either personally, or by contacting the school office.

Yours sincerely

Miss Tweed & Miss Fletcher Year 4 Form Teachers

Tweed. C. fletche







